
Heswall Primary Spring Survey 2017 

This survey was conducted on three successive parents meeting evenings.  It was also on 

the school website for a two week period.  Parents were able to answer the questions 

anonymously, revealing only the class that their child is in.  We are pleased that the 

response has been extremely positive. 

 

 

There was a broad range of responses from parents of  children in most classes.  

 

 

 

 

Approximately 96% of parents stated that their child feels safe in school. 

 



 

Approximately 89% of parents stated that they felt their child was making good progress.  

 

An overwhelming majority of 96.4% of parents feel that their child is taught well in this school. 

 

A large majoirty of 89% of parents feel that there is a good stadard of behaviour in this school. 



 

A large majority of 90% of parents feel that the school is improving. 

 

An overwhelming majority of 99.1% of parents feel welcome in the school.  

 

An overwhelming majority of 94.5% of parents would recommend this school to other parents. 



 

 

 

A majority of 68.2% read the full Ofsted report.  A small minority of 5.5% did not read the report. 

 

 

Most parents regularly look at the website.  43.6% visit it at least once a week.  A small minority of 

2.7% have never visited the school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

An overwhelming majority of 96.4% read the newsletters. 

 

A large proportion of the parents have never looked at the school’s Twitter feed although 

approxiamtely half the parents have visited it in the past. 

               
An overwhelming majority of 98.2% of parents feel that the school communicates effectively with 

parents. 



 

Maths was the winner in terms of what our parents feel  is their child’s favourite subject. 

 

 

 

Our parents prefered Science though! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Lots of our parents would like to complete an after school activity with their children.  We also 

understand that for many people, their working hours do not make this possible. 

 

 

 

97.2% of our parents are pleased to be able to say that their child goes to 

Heswall Primary. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Only a minority of 7.3% of parents that completed the survey attend HSA meetings although a 

further 18.2% do attend sometimes. 

 

 

 

 

 

The biggest positive was ‘Good teaching and learning’. 

 

Thank you to everyone who completed the survey.  We will use this information to drive 

forward future school improvement. 


